
A  Holiday  Message  from  GVP
Pantoja

I’d like to wish every IAM member and their family peace, love
and health this holiday season. Your hard work throughout the
year is what makes our union as strong as it is. Thank you for
making this year one of our best.I’d also like to extend my
gratitude to those IAM members who will be working during the
holidays.  You  sacrifice  time  away  from  your  families  so
millions  of  travelers  can  spend  time  with  theirs.  Most
passengers will be too hurried to express their appreciation,
so let me say it for them – Thank you.  Sito Pantoja, General
Vice President 
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